Town of Blowing Rock

Tourism Development Authority

Minutes – September 29, 2004

The Town of Blowing Rock Tourism Development Authority met on Wednesday, September 20, 2004 at 3:30 p.m. in a special meeting at Town Hall. Present were Chairperson Bernard Keele, Vice-Chair Kent Tarbutton, Authority members Keith Tester, Lynn Drury, and Phil Pickett, and Ex-officio members Scott Hildebran and Barbara Beach.

Call to Order

Chairperson Keele called the meeting to order and welcomed the members. The purpose of the meeting was to conduct an interview for the vacant position of Tourism Director.

Upon motion of Vice-Chair Tarbutton and second by Member Pickett, the Authority convened at 3:35 p.m. in closed session for the interview. At the conclusion of the interview, and discussion of the applicant, the closed session was adjourned at 4:55 p.m.

Adjournment

	issues, motion by Member Pickett and seconded by Member Drury to mously approved. Chairperson Keele adjourned the meeting at 5:20 p.m.
Bernard Keele, Chairperson	
Scott E. Hildebran, Secretary	<u> </u>